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Note from the Chair

It has been wonderful to watch The Craftimation
Factory grow from strength to strength and provide so
much meaningful activity for so many people. We have
worked with many wonderful organisations including De
La Warr Pavilion, Towner Gallery, Latitude Festival,
Wayne Hemingway’s Festival of Thrift and even helped
with sessions at Southbank Centre. A particular
highlight has been winning the SPARK Arts & Culture
Award.

I hope the charity continues to bring happiness to many
more people who participate in our activities and access
the joy of creativity. Some may feel that creativity is
an unnecessary luxury in times of poverty and unrest,
but I often look back to prehistoric times and remember
that even when facing great dangers human beings still
chose to make Cave Art. It is creativity that can help

us to make sense of our Elace in the world — esrecially a
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